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Northpoint Engineering, on behalf of Paul O. Bofinger Family Trust of 2019, requests Major Subdivision
approval for a 20-unit cluster subdivision for property off Shaker Road in the Medium Density Residential
(RM) District. The applicant has requested to continue this application to no date certain.
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